
Gender Neutral Toilets Standing Policy 

Proposed By: Gabriel Harris 
 
Seconded By: Parker Hollants  
 
 
This Union Believes: 
 

1. All students have the right to feel safe and comfortable on campus 
 

2. Facilities on campus should feel accessible to all students  
 

3. Trans*, non-binary and Gender Non-Conforming students are 
welcome and valued members of Central’s community  

 
This Union Further Believes:  
 

1. Increasing the number of gender-neutral toilets is a valuable measure 
in making Trans*, non-binary and GNC people feel safer and more 
comfortable at Central. 
 

2. Trans*, non-binary and GNC students have the right to express their 
identity freely and without scrutiny  

 
3. The Accessible Toilets functioning as the only Gender-Neutral toilets 

on campus is not a viable substitute and is detrimental to those with 
access needs. 

 
 

This Union Resolves: 
 

1. To work to increase the number of available Gender-Neutral toilets 
on campus 

 
2. To campaign to update the signage on some single-gender toilets to 

allow for more gender-neutral facilities 
 
3. To continue to work to provide sanitary products available in gender-

neutral toilets, as well as female toilets. 
 
 


